
 

         Our next meeting is Thursday 30th July 2015 7.30pm  

 
July Meeting; we are going to see a demonstration on a Full Size 

Flower with Glenda Price. 
 

June Meeting; we saw a demonstration on a Glamorous Lady 

with Tina Weare. It was a great demonstration and Tina did very 
well on her first ever demonstration. We hope you enjoyed the 
evening. 
 
Roman Experience; we have had a lot of interest in this, so if you 

would like to join other members  for Our Summer Bash on August 
27th then please add your name to the list. You may bring a friend 
with you. It is £10 per person which includes a buffet and soft 

drinks. (Payments by this month’s club meeting.)You may bring 
your own alcohol if you wish. There will be a raffle and tickets are 
£1 ticket.  Christine’s husband Adrian will be on hand to 

anyone who would like a tour of the Roman museum. It all kicks 
off at 7pm. There is parking and Christine is hoping to get maps to 
show you where to go. If not, Butt Road Carpark is not too far 
away and is only 50p for all night parking from 6pm. 

 
Great Bentley Show; This is being held on Saturday 5th 

September 1pm.The committee are holding a fund raising stall and 
we would like to ask if any members could make cakes, cupcakes, 
cookies or jam for our stall. We would also appreciate any help on 
the day to help set up or even help on the stall. If you can attend 

the show and can make anything for us to sell then please bring it 
with you, if not we have organised a drop off point at Stanway 
Village Hall carpak on Friday 4th September. Sue and Lorraine 

will be there between 2pm/3.30pm. Please put your name on 
boxes if you would like the returned. Thank you all in advance. All 
funds raised will go back into the club.  

 
 



The Committee would like to do a photo album of members work to 
show at future events that the club attend. If you have any that we 
could use, would you mind if we put them in the album to put on 

show? If you have then please bring photos with you to any 
meeting and hopefully we can have one for The Great Bentley 
Show. Please put your name on the back of photo so we know 
who it belongs too. please hand photos in to Anne Carey (Raffle). 

 

We would like to thank members for supporting the raffle , sales 
table and library.  
 
Hints & Tips; If any members has any hints and tip they would 

like to share then please let Lorraine know. 
 
Recipes; After last month’s club meeting, members were asking 

about the ginger biscuits being handed out at tea break. So after a 
little detective work we found out who made them. So thank you to 
Brenda Stock (who made them} for sharing the recipe. 

 
Carousel Ipswich; Have moved to 24 queen street Ipswich. The 

Butter market is going to be changed into a Health Centre. Thank 
you to Anne Reynolds for this information. 

 
The next committee meeting is on 19th Aug. If you would like 

anything to be discussed then please let a committee member 
know. We are still looking for members to join the committee. If you 
would like to come to one of the meetings and see how we do 
things before committing yourself, then you are welcome to do so. 
 
THERE IS NO CLUB MEETING IN AUGUST. THE NEXT ONE IS ON 

THURSDAY 24TH SEPTEMBER. WE HOPE ALL THE MEMBERS 
HAVE A GOOD SUMMER. 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 
  
 

 
 
 

 

 

 


